
  RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

As reported in various media, Grupo Argos has been notified of Resolution 525 of 2014 

by which the Superintendence of Industry and Trade has granted a permit to engage in 

the sale of the shares currently held by the Nation in Isagen S.A. E.S.P., subject to 

compliance with certain conditions. 

 

It should be noted that since the company and its energy subsidiaries consider that the 

eventual integration would remain within the established regulatory limits for the 

energy markets, the constraints set by the Superintendence of Industry and Trade are 

new and therefore will be analyzed in detail in order to determine if it is deemed 

appropriate or not to invoke the applicable legal resources.  
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